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In this supplement to the Proceedings of the 22nd USENIX Security Symposium, we are pleased to announce the 
publication of the paper, “Dismantling Megamos Crypto: Wirelessly Lockpicking a Vehicle Immobilizer,” by Roel 
Verdult, Flavio D. Garcia, and Baris Ege. This paper, which was accepted by the USENIX Security ’13 Program 
Committee, was withdrawn from publication by its authors in response to the imposition of an injunction by the 
High Court of Justice in the United Kingdom prohibiting the authors, their institutions, and anyone who assists 
them, from publishing key sections of the paper. We now join the authors in their delight that USENIX may now 
publish their paper in this supplement to the original Proceedings. Verdult and Garcia will present the paper in a 
special evening session during the 24th USENIX Security Symposium. Although two years have passed, this work 
remains important and relevant to our community.
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